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To whom it may concern, 
 
Please consider this letter as sincere interest for the Byrne Wallace Trainee Solicitor 
programme, supporting and working with fellow trainees, associates, and partners alike in 
ensuring excellent service is delivered to all clients of the firm. I am an active subscriber to 
the developments of Irish law, and the rigorous regulations that your clients are faced with. 
My study for the FE-1 exams has further enlightened me to the evolving views of the Irish 
judicial system and how vital it is for competent and enthusiastic solicitors to support clients 
in compliance with a host of issues. 
 
My recent experience as a legal intern in Wallace Corporate Counsel was an incredible 
opportunity that allowed me to develop my research, analytical, collaboration, and 
administrative skills through varied and exciting work in Property, Investments, and M&A 
teams. This experience has led me to seek opportunities in a firm with even greater practice 
areas, to ensure that prior to qualifying, I can make a fully informed decision having gained 
experience in various renowned teams within Byrne Wallace. 
 
My Master’s in Global Challenges for Sustainability and my Bachelor’s in Business Studies and 
Spanish have allowed me to develop my commercial and global awareness, astutely aware of 
the biggest challenges facing Irish individuals and corporations today, whether they be 
finance, tax, climate, or employment related.  
 
The culmination of my experience, education, and passion to date leads me to believe that I 
would be an excellent candidate for the Trainee Solicitor programme. I would greatly 
appreciate the opportunity to work alongside and learn from peers, associates, and partners. 
 
Many thanks for your consideration. 
 
Sincerely, 
Emily O’Sullivan 
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